From: Rebecca Lai

Sent: 23 June 2019 18:27
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on the planning application 2019/2676/P

Dear Sir pr Madam,

As the residents of 12 Belsize Mews, we strongly object to the planning application: 2019/2676/P. Our property is
located directly next to the 29 Belsize Lane, and the extension on the roof will affect us immensely. Since we have a
loft with two roof windows, the extension will not only block daylight into the loft, it will also violate our privacy as it
enables the residents of no. 29 to look down and through our loft windows. We also have concern regarding noise
level, disturbance, and decrease in property value. We believe that this extension will have a negative impact on us
and other residents of the mews.

Best regards,
Rebecca Lai



